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And just like that…..it’s September….. 
 

And just like that – it’s time to start looking forward to Faith Formation! 
 

We are thrilled to look forward to beginning classes this fall.  And we have such exciting things 
planned!  Our 7th AND 8th grade facilitators are returning!  We are so blessed to have them 
exploring and leading our teens!   
 

Our facilitators are thrilled.  Noah and I are thrilled.   
 

It’s a wonderful beginning to the new year! 
 

In this mailing you will find the schedule for the year as well as a registration form. We do ask 
that we receive just one double-sided registration form per family.  And, sadly, we are not able 
to accept electronic payment this year.  The Faith Formation year is beginning while we are in 
the middle of a significant procedural change in online giving/payments….so this year – we can 
accept checks or cash.  Sorry for any inconvenience that may cause. 
 

On a more exciting note – Noah and I are excited to announce the return of ‘Just for Fun’ 
events!  Noah Gonring (our Youth Ministry Associate) and I are delighted to tell you that we 
are working on a trip to Schuster’s Farm and Haunted Forest on Friday, October 4.  So we hope 
you can join us for a little spooky fun and s’mores by the fire pit under the stars!  Watch for 
information on how to sign up in the bulletin – or just email or call Cheryl to sign up! 
 

So – check out the schedule, send in the registration form, call or email me with questions, join 
us for the Fun Night on 10/4 and we will see you at Mass! 
 

Blessings on your new year! 

 
Cheryl Horne 
Pastoral Associate and Director of Youth Ministry 

mailto:Cheryl.horne@qopc.org
mailto:Noah.gonring@qopc.org

